May 22, 2004

Mr. Phil Parent

Human Resources

Woods Hole, Martha’s Vineyard, and Nantucket Steamship Authority

Woods Hole, Ma

Dear Phil,


Just a note to thank you for suggesting contacts at the SSA that would be helpful to me in communications between the Dukes County Emergency Management Agency and the SSA.  I enjoyed our conversation in Bridget’s office the other day.

Thank You,

Chuck Cotnoir, Dukes County Emergency Management Agency

